
 

 
 
 
April 17, 2012 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear , 
 
Re: Access to Information Request 2012G-19 - Passenger Vehicle Fleet 

 
Thank you for your access to information request received on April 17, 2012, requesting 
access to: 
  

“…a list of vehicles in the municipality's passenger vehicle fleet, including the 
make and model, model year, how many are in the fleet and the department using 
the vehicle, not including police vehicles." 

 
This is to inform you that your access request has been fully granted.  Enclosed is a 
document of the City of Regina’s Light Vehicle Fleet.  There are 350 vehicles in the fleet.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Darlene Loucks, Access to Information and 
Privacy Coordinator at (306) 777-7070 or by email at dloucks@regina.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Joni Swidnicki 
City Clerk 
 
/del 
 
Enclosure(s) 
 
NOTE:  If you would like to exercise your right to request a review of this decision, you may do so by 
completing a Request for Review form and forwarding it to the Saskatchewan Information and Privacy 
Commissioner within one year of this notice.  If you require a copy of this form please contact us or you 
may contact the Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner directly at (306) 787-8350.  
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